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Dear Loyal Patients, 

 

It is after careful consideration and heartfelt reflection that I have made the decision to retire due to my 

cancer diagnosis and prognosis. The time has come for me to turn the day to day operations of the 

practice over to a successor. I am pleased to announce that Courtney H. Suggs, D.M.D has acquired my 

practice full time starting June, 6th, 2019. 

I feel very confident that I have found the right person to continue to serve you. I also feel very blessed 

to have found and experienced dentist with a wonderful and caring personality. Her training, philosophy 

of treatment, and patient care are very much aligned with those of which my practice has always strived 

to provide. 

Dr. Suggs is a native of Horry County. She graduated from The University of South Carolina. She then 

received her Doctor of Dental Medicine degree from my own Alma Mater, The Medical University of 

South Carolina. Following dental school, she completed a two year residency program at Wake Forest 

Baptist Medical Center. I am very pleased to announce that my entire staff will continue to stay with the 

practice and work along with Dr. Suggs. I would implore you to support Dr. Suggs. She is a wonderful 

person who will bring a high level of skill and compassion to this practice. 

I have had the opportunity to meet some very special people over the years, and I want to express my 

thank you and appreciation for the confidence and loyally you have shown me. It has been a great 

pleasure for me to have the privilege of providing for the dental needs of you and your family. Thank 

you all for the support you have shown me during the difficult time for me and my family. I will continue 

to live in Carolina Forest and hope to see many of you in the community. 

Starting June 6th, 2019 all previously booked appointments will be seen by Dr. Suggs. I feel very 

confident that you will be pleased with Dr. Suggs. She will be my future dentist, as well as my family’s 

dentist. You have made my career most rewarding, and I am truly humbled to have been able to care for 

you all. 

Sincerely and God Bless, 

 

Jeffery S. Walsh, D.M.D 


